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Hello Laura,

My concerns remain the same as previously stated in my submissions.  There has been no 
evidence presented that changes my opinion of any of the concerns I raised before.

The facts remain the same and the history of disregard for the regulations and procedures of 
legally obtaining permits remains unchanged.  As does the fact there is no way to prove that 
work done without inspections throughtout construction can be determined to meet 
requirements.

My opposition remains unchanged and my concern over my drinking water supply remains 
paramount.

All the best.

John Green
Owner

l Performance Products
, Ft. Macleod,
 Canada T0L 0Z0
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